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Update: Piezometer readings near future station locations 
August 6, 2021     

What to Expect 

 

Timing 
• As early as April 30 through fall 2021 

 

 

Hours of Work 
• 10 a.m. to 3 p.m. and 6 p.m. to 7 a.m. 

Monday to Saturday 
• 9 a.m. to 8 p.m. Sunday 
*Schedules can change without notice. 
*Some work may take place outside these hours 
as required 

.  

Traffic  
• A traffic truck with direction lights 

will inform of the lane shift, while 
crews take the piezometer 
reading.  

• Short-term traffic lane shifts 
(about 15-minutes in duration) at 
the test locations.  

 Impacts/Interruptions 
• Access to roads, properties, and 

businesses will be maintained. 
• Temporary lane shifts while work is being 

performed. 
• Work may be performed at night. The work 

at each location is expected to last about 15 
minutes and will not be noisy. 

 

 
We know that construction can be disruptive, and we are working hard to minimize impacts in your neighbourhood and on 
your property. We will continue to keep you informed in advance of any local work now and in the future to help you plan 
accordingly. Thank you in advance for your patience. 

Updates will be provided at broadwaysubway.ca/construction, and the location of the work can be viewed on a map at: 
broadwaysubway.ca/construction/maps/. Updates will also be emailed to local registered contacts, and additional 
notification will be provided where possible. Please note, construction schedules can change on short notice. 

Broadway Subway Project Corporation is committed to safety and COVID-19 Protocols while construction activities are 
underway and continues to follow the latest guidance from the Provincial Health Officer and WorkSafeBC. 

 

Following geotechnical investigations across the alignment of the future Millennium Line extension, the Broadway Subway 
Project Corporation (BSPC) is returning to key locations to read the water levels with a special tool called a piezometer. 
Piezometers measure the below ground water levels in order to inform design and construction activities. 

In order to minimize traffic disruptions, the work will be performed during non-peak hours around the future station 
locations at Great Northern Way – Emily Carr, Mount Pleasant, Broadway – City Hall, Oak-VGH, South Granville, and Arbutus, 
including side streets. 
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